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Traffic Management and Mitigation Study 
in the Leslieville Community 

 
 

IBI Group has been retained by the City of Toronto for the 
Traffic Management and Mitigation Study within the 
Leslieville Community. Recent and proposed changes in 
development are impacting transportation. This will result in 
additional traffic, and potentially different types of traffic, 
within the study area. The objective is to identify the key 
congestion areas and propose innovative short and long-
term projects to mitigate transportation issues. 
 
Consultation with interested parties, including the public, 
businesses, and regulatory agencies will form an integral 
part of this study to identify and address interests and 
concerns. Two Community Consultation Meetings will be 
held during the study to provide opportunities to meet with 
the Project Team, learn about the study, and to share feedback. Upon completion of the study, a 
Traffic Management and Mitigation Study Report will be prepared and made available for public 
review and comment. 
 
We want to hear from you. If you have any questions or concerns, would like to know more about the 
study, or join the project mailing list, please contact the Project Manager as noted below. You can 
also visit the study website for more information and updates at: www.toronto.ca/leslievilletrafficstudy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
You may also contact Councillor Paula Fletcher, Ward 30, at 416-392-4060. 
 
Notice to correspondents: 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection 
of Privacy Act.  With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the 
public record. 

Satbinder Pabla 
Project Manager 
City of Toronto  
Metro Hall 
55 John Street, 17th Floor 
Toronto, ON M5V 3C6 
416-338-5388 
satbinder.pabla@toronto.ca 
 

http://www.toronto.ca/leslievilletrafficstudy

